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ADDENDUM “A” 
 

Request for Bids 
RFB #24-0921 

 
Request for Bids for Radio Frequency Identification (RFID)  

Security Gate System for the Randolph County Library System 
 
 

 
THIS ADDENDUM HEREBY CLARIFIES, MODIFIES, or RESPONDS to QUESTIONS received 
regarding the Randolph County Request for Bids #24-0921 for Radio Frequency Identification (RFID)  
Security Gate System for the Randolph County Library System issued on Thursday, September 21, 2023.  
This Addendum is being issued to notify potential Vendors of changes, additions, or needed clarifications 
that are being made to the specifications of RFB #24-0921.   
 
The following is a question that has been received by Randolph County and the County’s response:   
 
 

Question 1. Please confirm that only 1 copy is needed for submission via mail. 
 

Answer: One copy is all that is needed.       
 

  
Question 2.  Are you able to supply photos of the current Gates/Entryways/Exits.  

Additionally, if you’re able to provide measurements/technical diagrams of these 
areas that would be appreciated as well. 

   
Answer: Please see the attached photos. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Issued Monday, October 2, 2023 
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